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Hillrise Huskies…Teamwork Makes the Dream Work! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday Hillrise Families!  
 It’s here!  I know the students are excited to have this 
break!  It’s a time to be with family and friends and to rejuvenate 
for the new year.  If you are traveling, safe travels and I’ll see 
you all next  year!  Happy Holidays!   
 There won’t be a newsletter on January 5th since we will 
only have 2 days of school that week, so the next one will be 
January 12.   
Congratulations to this week’s Allstar winners: 
Kindergarten:  Miles Welch 
First Grade:  Rama Alounk 
Second Grade:  Quade Carraher 
Third Grade:  Isaiah Vang 
Fourth Grade:  Delaney Connolly 
Fifth Grade:  Ellie Stubblefield 
Have a wonderful Holiday! 
Deb Madden  
Principal Hillrise Elementary 
402-289-2602    
dmadden@epsne.org 

Our Mission 
The mission of Hillrise 
Elementary is to inspire lifelong 
learners, to foster a belief in 
one's ability to succeed, to 
nurture respect and 
appreciation of self and others, 
and to encourage contributions 
to an ever-changing world. 

 

DECEMBER 23-JANUARY 3 

Winter Break 
 

[THURSDAY] JANUARY 4 

Return to School 
 

[FRIDAY] JANUARY 5 

Report Cards come home 
 

[MONDAY] JANUARY 15 

Teacher In-service, no school 
 

[MONDAY] JANUARY 22 

PTO Meeting 6:30 

Dr. Bary Habrock speaking 
 

[WEDNESDAY] JANUARY 31 

Third Grade Field Trip—The Rose 
 

[MONDAY] FEBRUARY 5 

PTO Meeting 6:30 
 

[TUESDAY] FEBRUARY 13 

Classroom Valentines Parties 2:15-3:00 
 

[WED-THURS] FEBRUARY 14, 15 

2:06 Dismissal 

Parent Teacher Conferences 3:00-7:00 

Report Cards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours:  8:15-3:06 
Breakfast:  7:35-7:55 

Walking Club:  7:55-8:10 
 

Lunch Times: 
Kindergarten: 11:15-11:40  
1st Grade:  11:30-11:50 
2nd Grade:  11:50-12:10 
3rd Grade:  11:55-12:15 
4th Grade:  12:15-12:35 
5th Grade:  12:25-12:45 

**recess is prior to lunch** 
 



  

Elkhorn Public Schools is seeking to identify children who are eligible for kindergarten during the 
2018-2019 school year.  Parents are encouraged to pre-register their students prior to Kindergarten 
Roundup and orientation.  Children who will be five years of age on or before July 31, 2018 are 
eligible to attend kindergarten according to Nebraska State Law. 
 
Kindergarten Roundup will be held Friday, March 2.  Parents are encouraged to attend an 
orientation meeting held at their school prior to Kindergarten Roundup on Monday, February 26th 
at 6:00 pm. 
 
If you have a child who will be attending Kindergarten Roundup, please fill out the information 
below and return it as soon as possible.  This will allow us to make arrangements for the number 
of students attending.  If you have friends or neighbors who will have a child starting school, 
please share this information with them.  Additional forms are available at www.elkhornweb.org 
OR at your school’s main office.  Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 

 HILLRISE 
  
 Principal: Deb Madden    Hillrise Parent Meeting 
 20110 Hopper Street     Monday, February 26 at 6:00 pm 
 402-289-2602      Hillrise Kdg Roundup 
 www.elkhornweb.org/hillrise   Friday, March 2, 9:00 – 11:00 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KINDERGARTEN PRE-REGISTRATION FORM 
 
Child’s Name (First Last) _________________________________________ Male ___ Female___ 
Elementary School __________________________________________________________________ 
Birth Date (mm/dd/yy) _____________________________________________________________ 
Parent Name(s)_____________________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number (Home)_________________________________ (Work) _____________________ 
Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 
City _________________________________________ State _________________ Zip ____________ 
Housing Subdivision _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please list any allergies, dietary restrictions, or medications for your child here:  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
*Return completed form to your school’s main office or email to sjoiner@epsne.org at your earliest convenience.* 

2018 – 2019 KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 



SAVE THE DATE 
Friday, Feb. 2 
SPAGHETTI & PIE Feed 

BINGO night 
@Hillrise Elementary 
eat, play, and have fun! 

Elkhorn Hillrise PTO
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